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PSB’s Forward Food Pledge Anniversary

This month marks one year since PSB signed the Forward Food Pledge — a 
pledge to make 50% of all menu items served in the National School Lunch 
Program plant-based by 2027. In year one, we have achieved 86% of our 
target goal.

On Tuesday, May 20, PSB Food Services held a community event at the BHS 
Tappan Cafeteria, where we celebrated our progress and discussed how PSB 
is on a path to creating one of the most sustainable school lunch programs.

Community members had the opportunity to sample some of the amazing 
plant-based recipes that are served to students daily.
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Orienteering at PSB

PSB has been working with Navigation Games, a non-profit 
focused on outdoor education, to incorporate orienteering 
into our physical education curriculum. Over the past year, we 
have introduced orienteering at each of our K-8 schools.

Orienteering is an outdoor activity where participants navigate 
a course using a map and compass. Besides physical fitness 
and agility, it also helps develop critical thinking and 
problem-solving skills.
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Cardio Drumming at FRR

Students at the Florida Ruffin Ridley School took part in a cardio 
drumming session earlier this week.

Cardio drumming is a full-body workout that combines rhythmic 
drumming with aerobic movements. It helps boost 
cardiovascular health, coordination and gross motor skills 
among children.
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Driscoll Arts Equinox



THANK YOU


